
 1st May 2019  

Attendance 

Busy Bees    97.2%  Class 5 96.9% 

Caterpillars   88.6%  Class 6 94.0% 

Class 2          97.3%  Class 7 99.7% 

Class 3          97.0%  Class 8 98.0% 

Class 4 95.3%  Class 9 98.0% 

 

Last  Week’s Winners were  

Class 7 with 99.7% 

AN EXTRA PLAY ON FRIDAY FOR OUR WINNERS 

FANTASTIC AND WELL DONE  

Last Week’s Whole School Attendance  – 96.2%  

School target — 96.5% 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

2nd May 2019 – School closed all 

day for voting 

NURSERY FOREST SCHOOL 

3rd May 2019 

SCHOOL CLASS PHOTOS 

9th May 2019—Whole School 

Photographs 

 

PTFA NON UNIFORM DAY  

10th May 2019  

YN, YR, Y1  Donations of         

chocolate/biscuits  

Y2 to Y4    Bottle donations please  

YEAR 4 TENNIS FESTIVAL 

9th May 2019—1.15pm at James 

Bateman Junior High 

YEAR 2 SATS 

Week commencing 13th May—All 

Week 

 

CLASS 6 ASSEMBLY 

10th May  2019—19.15am—

Parents invited 

CLASS 2 ASSEMBLY 

15th May  2019—9.15am—

Parents Invited 

POSSIBLE SCHOOL CLOSURE 

23rd May 2019 – School closed all 

day for voting 

 

CLASS 7 ASSEMBLY 

24th May  2019—9.15am—

Parents Invited 

 

Holiday lists and important 

dates have all been updated and 

are available on our website. 

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Calendar page  

 

WELCOME BACK 

This half term is going to be a very short one with lots of possible             
disruptions. Just a reminder that school is closed to children on Thursday 
due to school being used as a polling station. There may also be another      
possible election on the 23th May. We have the Key Stage One SATS this 
half term, class assemblies and sports days. Please check the website        
calendar for reminders of any dates or ask at the office.  Busy, busy! New 
topics have already kick started into action and the children are enjoying lots 
of exciting activities, keep up to date on our twitter feed!   

In the summer term we will be having a history day all about the 1980’s.  We will be   

learning about the decade of the 80’s and we will be taking part in lots of exciting        

activities. 

Out Time Travellers club are helping to plan this special day we are hoping that parents 

and grandparents might have some ‘artefacts’ that we may be able to borrow when we 

are learning about the 1980’s.  For example: 1980’s toys, games, telephones, cassette     

players and cassettes, 1980’s records, posters, magazines, clothes, household objects 

and photographs. 

We would love to make a display in the hall for the children to look at and we promise that 

they will come back to you in one piece.  If you have any objects that you would be     

prepared to loan us, please contact the office, Mrs Harvey or members of our Time    

Travellers Club. 

Get your costume ready as we will all be dressing up in our best 1980’s clothes on the 

day!!  We can’t wait to see your clothes!! 

Thank you from the Time Travellers Club!  

Part of the  



 

Please check our website and twitter feed for 
more news, calendar dates and updates through 
the week at @KnypersleyFirst  

 

Our website address is 
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

 

Newsletters can be found under 
the parents tab and all holiday 
dates and upcoming events can be 
found under the calendar page. 

  

If you have any further questions or you would 
like to request a paper copy of the newsletter 
the please ask at the office.  

Lunchtime Stars 

Busy Bees       Reggie Forrest 

Caterpillars   Cherish Dickenson  

Class 2  Maya Velez-Colby 

Class 3          William Spencer 

Class 4          Lottie Bowyer 

Class 5            Mya Walford 

Class 6            Olivia Bailey 

Class 7        Michael Burke 

Class 8            Alfie Baskeyfield 

Class 9            Regan Basford 

Lunchtime Merit Award 

The Whole School 

We are on Week 1 of the school dinner 
menu this week. 

Please find our menu on the website 
under Parents tab, lunch menu. 

Parentpay 

In line with our debt policy please  

ensure balances on ParentPay are 

cleared regularly for School Meals,          

KidsZone and School Trips. Our debt policy can be 

found on our website: 

http://knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/policies. 

Captain Carrot nose’s healthy lunch campaign   

This week’s recipe is:  

https://recipes.sainsburys.co.uk/recipes/baking/

oaty-banana-mini-muffins 

Enjoy!  

Look out for another recipe next week!   

The PTFA have funded an exciting day on Friday. A  company 

called A Life are coming in to deliver cookery     

workshops with all classes from Reception to Year 4. 

Year 2 parents are invited to attend a workshop after 

school, please return your slips asap as places are 

limited. Let’s see what budding master chefs or star 

bakers we can find!  

Thank you to Miss Broadhurst for organising.  
Reception Plea 

 

Our reception staff have asked for donations of the following items. 

For the girls white tops, trousers, socks, pants and tights. For the boys 

white tops, trousers and school jumpers. 

 

The rest of the school has also asked that if 

you have any unwanted    swimming caps, 

they would be grateful for these too.   
Thank you in advance. 

 

New starters  

Parents will receive information 
about successful Nursery and 
Reception applications soon explaining    
details about upcoming taster sessions. 
Thank you for your continued support.  

Thank you to all families who have returned their club 

letters. Please ensure all are returned asap! Mrs Bassett 

is busy collating all your requests and you will receive a 

text soon to inform you of which club your child will be 

attending! Please be aware, that as usual, we have      

received lots of replies so not all children will get their 

first choice! I want to thank all of the staff who have    

volunteered to provide a club, I’m sure you will agree that 

there is certainly a lot to choose from!  

 

https://recipes.sainsburys.co.uk/recipes/baking/oaty-banana-mini-muffins
https://recipes.sainsburys.co.uk/recipes/baking/oaty-banana-mini-muffins

